



To Poari Mātauranga | Date 03/10 / 2019

Academic Board

From Asher Lewis Phone No. 8551

Secretary of UREC

Subject Subcommittee Chair Report – Unitec Research Ethics Committee

Work Summary Update

- The United Research Ethics Committee continues its work in accessing Ethics applications. So far for 2019, 32 applications have been approved. This is a decrease from this time in 2018, however, there is a noted increase in staff applications.
- All new members of UREC have now been successfully inducted.
- In 2020, UREC will institute pre-screening of Ethics applications (as outlined in a previous memo to Academic Board). This service is currently being offered on a voluntary basis for the remainder of 2019. Several staff and students have made use of this.

Items Linked

Subcommittee Minutes

H:\2. Academic Development\E-Academic Library\2.0 Committees\Unitec Research Ethics Committee\Minutes\2019